
Subject: STREET VENDING ALERT!
From: Carol Schatz <cschatz@downtownla.com>
Date: 01/17/2017 08:52 AM
To: Carol Schatz <cschatz@downtownla.com>, "rena@fashiondistrict.org"
<rena@fashiondistrict.org>, "joe@hollywoodbid.org" <joe@hollywoodbid.org>,
"duckworth.donald@gmail.com" <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>,
"ellen@southpark.la" <ellen@southpark.la>, "susan@centurycitycc.com"
<susan@centurycitycc.com>, "ellenendo@yahoo.com"
<ellenendo@yahoo.com>, "blair@historiccore.bid" <blair@historiccore.bid>,
"darin@lani.org" <darin@lani.org>, "elopez@centralcityeast.org"
<elopez@centralcityeast.org>, "sherri@urbandesigncenter.com"
<sherri@urbandesigncenter.com>, "geoyu28@aol.com" <geoyu28@aol.com>,
"xszhang@chinatownla.com" <xszhang@chinatownla.com>,
"kerry@hollywoodbid.org" <kerry@hollywoodbid.org>,
"astroyman@kilroyrealty.com" <astroyman@kilroyrealty.com>, "rebecca@h-
rpr.com" <rebecca@h-rpr.com>, "jim@mediadistrict.org"
<jim@mediadistrict.org>, "lhughes@gatewaytola.org"
<lhughes@gatewaytola.org>, "kevinsharkey@verizon.net"
<kevinsharkey@verizon.net>, "andrew@thewestwoodvillage.com"
<andrew@thewestwoodvillage.com>, "sheila@thewestwoodvillage.com"
<sheila@thewestwoodvillage.com>
CC: Lena Mulhall BID <lmulhall@downtownla.com>

STREET VENDING ALERT!

THE JANUARY 18TH HEARING HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

THE HEARING WILL BE CONTINUED TO JANUARY 31, OR FEBRUARY 1, 2017.  

WE WILL NOTIFY YOU OF THE FINAL DATE AS SOON AS CONFIRMED.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT ME.

Carol E. Schatz
President & CEO

<https://www.downtownla.com/>

Downtown Center Business Improvement District
626 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 200  I  Los Angeles, CA  90017
Call: 213-416-7534  I  Fax:  213-624-0858
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Web: DowntownLA.com <https://www.downtownla.com/>

From: Carol Schatz 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 1:12 PM
To: 'rena@fashiondistrict.org'; 'joe@hollywoodbid.org'; 'duckworth.donald@gmail.com'; 
'ellen@southpark.la'; 'susan@centurycitycc.com'; 'ellenendo@yahoo.com'; 
'blair@historiccore.bid'; 'darin@lani.org'; 'elopez@centralcityeast.org'; 
'sherri@urbandesigncenter.com'; 'geoyu28@aol.com'; 'xszhang@chinatownla.com'; 
'kerry@hollywoodbid.org'; 'astroyman@kilroyrealty.com'; 'rebecca@h-rpr.com'; 
'jim@mediadistrict.org'; 'lhughes@gatewaytola.org'; 'kevinsharkey@verizon.net'; 
'andrew@thewestwoodvillage.com'; 'sheila@thewestwoodvillage.com'
Cc: Lena Mulhall BID
Subject: Street Vending Alert

On Wednesday, January 18, the street vending issue will come before the City Council.  It 
is expected that the actions will be to direct the City Attorney to draft an ordinance 
decriminalizing street vending and to direct the City Attorney to draft an ordinance 
setting up the framework for vending that was presented in the letter from Councilmembers 
Price and Buscaino in late November.   This is not a final vote on the issue.

We do not know if they will allow public comment or not, in light of the extensive hearing 
that was held in December, but we believe it’s important that we have a number of people 
representing our views at that hearing.   Please plan to attend and rsvp to Lena Mulhall 
at lmulhall@downtownla.com <mailto:lmulhall@downtownla.com>

Carol E. Schatz
President & CEO

<https://www.downtownla.com/>

Downtown Center Business Improvement District
626 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 200  I  Los Angeles, CA  90017
Call: 213-416-7534  I  Fax:  213-624-0858
Web: DowntownLA.com <https://www.downtownla.com/>
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Attachments:
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